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We are losing our native wildlife, this State Government is just giving lip service to NSW people, 
billions of our precious wildlife, including kangaroos died in the resent bushfires, they haven't 
recovered, including kangaroos.  
You may think this is fine but many people don't and can't agree. 
Why do you allow an industry to kill or national icon in the thousands for profit ? 
This is the time to stop now !!!! 


